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CARNIVAL NEWS 
SAVE THE DATE… 

IT’S COMING!!! 
 

The Annual Parish Carnival will be 
 

FRIDAY & SATURDAY 
 

SEPTEMBER 8 & 9  
 

Mark you calendars...AND…Watch the bulletin 
for more details!!! 

 

Many hands will make it another successful event! 

CALLING ALL CHAIRPERSONS AND/OR VOLUNTEERS 
 
The Holy Spirit Carnival Committee is looking for people to chair booths during the annual parish Carnival 

being held on Friday, September 8th and Saturday, September 9th  this year.  
This is a great opportunity to get involved with your community and build relationships.  

 
We have several booths still in need of chairpersons so please consider supporting our parish carnival.  

 
If you were a 2016 Chairperson and haven't responded to our previous email communications to chair 

again, please contact Jean Painter as soon as possible to let us know your plans for 2017.  
 

Don't want to Chair but you have a high school student who 
needs service hours or you want to volunteer a couple of hours 

working in a booth during the carnival? 
Just let us know your preferences and we would be happy 

to find a place for your talents! 
 

Thank you so very much for your continued support of 
our amazing parish Carnival! 

 
To sign up to Chair a booth or work in a booth during 

the weekend or 
if you have any questions please contact: 

 
Jean Painter 

JeanandJeffpainter@gmail.com  

or (314)853-3699 cell 

and (314)291-6435 home.  
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“FIRST THERE IS THE FALL, AND THEN WE RECOVER 

FROM THE FALL. BOTH ARE THE MERCY OF GOD!” 
 

JULIAN OF NORWICH 

 
  
 
 
 

 
OLDER ADULTS Age 55+ 

Join us for 7-weeks of 
BOOK DISCUSSION and REFLECTION   

 
 

Based on the book by Father Richard Rohr 
Falling Upward: 

A Spirituality for the Two Halves of Life 
 

 
When?  Fridays beginning August 4th  

Where?  Resource Center, St. Lawrence Room 
What time?  9:30 – 10:45 p.m. 

What does the book cost?  $10   
 
 

 
To register contact Karen Rychlewski at the Parish Office 

739.0230, krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org 
Registration deadline:  July 28th  
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AROUND TOWN 
COME TO THE STILLNESS... 

SUMMER YOGA AT MERCY CENTER 
Tuesdays, 5:30 - 6:30 p.m. July 11, 18, 25 & Aug. 1, 15 

Men and women of all ages and ability levels are 
welcomed into this relaxing, safe and spacious 

environment where we build flexibility, strength, and 
balance while learning stress management and 

mindfulness techniques to quiet the mind, increase 
concentration, and build body confidence. Please bring a 

yoga mat & dress in loose, comfortable clothing. 
5-Week Session: $50 

(Paid in advance or at first session with cash or check 
payable to Mercy Conference and Retreat Center.) 

Mercy Center Auditorium, 2039 N. Geyer Rd., 63131 
More Info: Agnes Brueggen, RSM 

314-909-4630, abrueggen@mercycenterstl.org 
Instructor: Barb Michael, a health & fitness consultant & 
owner of Optimal Lifestyles, Inc. She is a certified yoga 
instructor & registered Yoga Alliance's Yoga Teacher 
Registry. She has a graduate degree in Health Science 
from Washington University. She is also certified as an 
Exercise Physiologist, an Exercise is Medicine Instructor, 
a Personal Fitness Trainer, & Group Exercise instructor. 
 

WINE: READ BETWEEN THE 
WINE’S SUMMER BOOK CLUB 

 

 
 

The Daughters of St. Paul will once again host 
WINE, Women in the New Evangelization 

and their Summer Book Club, “Read Between the 
Wine’s” on Wednesdays, 1 - 2 pm  through August 9 at 
Pauline Book’s and Media, 9804 Watson Rd. 
 

WINE is a creative and inspired ministry to invigorate 
Catholic women through encouraging, supporting, and 
nurturing them in their faith and by equipping and mobi-
lizing them as intentional disciples of Jesus Christ. WINE 
begins with an invitation for women to enter into a life-
changing encounter with Christ and to “do whatever he 
tells you.” Jn. 2:2-5 
 

Stay connected with your faith and friends this summer, 
as we read “Who Does He Say You Are” by Colleen 
Mitchell. For more information call 314-965-3512. 

Have a blessed Summer! 
 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL—JULY 10-14 
St. Monica’s Church, in the mornings 

Parachute with the Angels, 
St. Catherine of Laboure 

For more information contact: 
Monica Feldman, monicaleed@hotmail.com 

 
ST THEODORE PARISH ANNUAL PICNIC 

Fried Chicken & Roast Beef Picnic 
St. Theodore Picnic Grounds 

(Hwy P to Grothe Road), Flint Hill, MO 
3 miles North of Wentzville; 40 West of St. Louis on Hwy 61 

Sunday, July 16, 11:30 a.m.—7:00 p.m. 
Served Family Style - Carry Outs Available 

Adults $14/ Children 4- 10 $7/ 3 years & under are free 
Open Air Dining Hall, Shady Picnic Grove, Ample Parking 
Amusements- Quilts- live Music 
 

FIAT WOMEN'S GROUP 
Our next meeting will be July 20 and our speaker will be 
Monsignor Michael Witt, Professor of Church History. We 
will meet in the Chapel at Kenrick-Glennon Seminary to 
pray the rosary at 8 a.m. Monsignor will speak from 8:15  
until 9 a.m. Coffee & refreshments in the Fireside Room 
until 9:30 a.m. More info, www.kenrick.edu/fiat. 

Please bring a friend! All are welcome. 
 

TOURS AND PILGRIMAGES 
The Association of the Miraculous Medal would like to 
invite you to make a pilgrimage to the National Shrine of 
Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal, Perryville. A visit from 
you is always welcome. We are located eighty miles 
south of St. Louis, off Interstate 55. Many visitors repeat-
edly attest to the powerful impact the Shrine Church has 
on their faith. Be one of thousands of visitors each year 
who experience the spiritual and peaceful campus. FREE 
guided tours are available seven days a week. Tours will 
be available from 9: AM to 4 PM on Monday, August 21, 
during the solar eclipse. For more information about the 
Shrine and planning a visit, see our website 
www.amm.org/visit. 
 

ST. PATRICK’S CENTER NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
Help local families move from homelessness to housing 
with needed cleaning supplies. St. Patrick Center is 
seeking donations of the following items for clients mov-
ing into apartments and homes: mops, buckets, brooms, 
all-purpose cleaner, bathroom cleaner, dish soap, paper 
towels and toilet paper. For more information, contact 
Katie Joseph kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 802-1976. 
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FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME — (JULY 16, 2017) 
Is 55:10-11 — Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13, 14 — Rom 8:18-23 — Mt 13:1-23 
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  Holy Spirit Church #000115 
  3130 Parkwood Lane 
  Maryland Heights, MO 63043 
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  314 739-0230 
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  Mary Welsh 
 
 EMAIL:  mwelsh@holyspiritstl.org 
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  MSPublisher 2010 
  Adobe Acrobat XI 
  Windows 8 
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  Tuesday, 9:00 AM (not a minute later) 
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